The Der Family
Mr. Chuck Christensen
Ms. Oregon Lyebass
Mr. Andrew McNair

Mr. Dennis Pawlowski

Dear Sponsors,

Thank you for your contribution in making my recent hunting trip to Georgia successful and enjoyable. Having the food and lodging provided made my first deer hunting experience possible and fun. I'm thankful for the people that helped with the corn so that the doe would come out. I want all of the sponsors to know that they are appreciated in so many ways for helping everybody out this weekend. I appreciated Mr. Andrew McNair and Mr. Dennis Der both for letting us stay in the cabin this weekend, cooking and for helping us get to our stands in the mornings and afternoons. I really liked that Mr. Andrew spent time and talked with us boys this weekend about Jesus and how He is really interested in our lives. Also, I thank Mr. Dennis Pawlowski for teaching me about bows, guns and hunting. If it weren't for him I wouldn't have been prepared for this trip. I'm going to remember this hunting trip for the rest of my life.

Thank you again,

Parker Phillips

Parker Phillips
Plant City - 12 yrs. Old
Hunted Der Ranch 12/27/13-12/29/13



